
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
The Village of Green Island Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, July 
15, 2013 at 6:15 p.m. at the Green Island Municipal Center, 19 George Street, Green 
Island, New York to hear the following requests: 
 

• Request from Paul Fallati, Vice President of Galesi Management Corporation, 
owner of 85 Cohoes Avenue, Green Island requesting a modification in their 
Special Use Permit, on behalf of their existing tenants, Long Island Pipe, who 
wish to relocate their operation from 60 Cohoes Avenue to 85 Cohoes Avenue 
and utilize the entire 64,000 sq. ft.   The property is zoned Industrial (I). 

 
Dated:  July 8, 2013 
 
      Kristin M. Swinton, Chairperson 
      Village of Green Island Planning Board 
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